November 13, 2017

Robert Wm. Fierek

for Robert w. and Maria E. Fierek Trust
PO Box 895

Superior, WI 54880

Planning Commission
411 West First Street
Room 208

Duluth, MN 55802

To whom it may concern,

In reference to your letter of October 24, 2017 in which you state you are considering a zoning change
from I-G to MU-W, I am opposed to any such change. I purchased to property under the -G Zoning
and not your suggested MU-W Zoning, in which I would lose several options for development.

Again, I am opposed to changing the zoning of the property. I am currently negotiating with a

Company that could re-locate under the old zoni

Do not change the Riverside Zoning.
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